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Save the Date!

Join the PTA!
www.lkmspta.membershiptoolkit.com

December 20th - January 15th
High School Registration for 

8th Graders



Please feel free to reach out to: 



Mrs. Lucas (students with last
names A-L), 

Beth_Lucas@hcpss.org 



or



Mrs. Miles (students with last
names M-Z),

 Anna_Miles@hcpss.org if you have
any questions or need assistance. 









Tuesday | January 11th
Gotta Eat Night @ Chick-Fil-A (Laurel)




Thank you!!!



Many, many thanks to our parents and staff
for the generous donations to the Snow
Leopard Bonanza! We received donations
for over 150 prizes for the kids.  Keep an eye
out... we will be sharing pictures of the
students selecting their prizes on 12/22. 
 Click below to see all the prizes!

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1H5XQfoS0jBJulZesoSXmkhxWqK2ea25T4P6KGTc4wwA/edit#slide=id.g462ff4f78d_1_83
http://www.lkmspta.membershiptoolkit.com/
mailto:Beth_Lucas@hcpss.org
mailto:Anna_Miles@hcpss.org
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LKMS  PTA DIRECT  DONATION  FUND

YOU DID IT! We made it!!
Thank you all for your GENEROUS donations! In
less than two weeks, we reached a major
milestone of $1,000 in our direct donation
campaign goal! As a result our kids have earned a
fun video where our amazing LKMS teachers
have a little fun at their own expense!

Thank you for helping us make a HUGE dent (to
the tune of $3,900 so far this year) in our overall
Direct Donations campaign goal of $6,000.

We still need your help to raise the remaining
$2,100 left in our overall campaign goal. Please
click on the donation button below to help us
reach our final goal! If you don't have Paypal, you
can also write a check out to Lime Kiln Middle
School PTA.

https://www.paypal.com/donate?hosted_button_id=6NZDEMUEWXGJ6





